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ANNUAL REPORT (2019-2020) 

After our last Annual Assembly in Kyoto in September 2019, this coordination with the 

President and the webmaster focused on restructuring the site's content for its transfer 

to the new platform designed by ICOM. To this end, it was also necessary to translate 

the contents into the three official languages. 

Likewise, various documents and communications to be distributed among the members 

were also translated into Spanish. 

Regarding the Best Practices Award, support was given to the dissemination scheduled 

for participation and awarding in 2020. However, the COVID-19 pandemic and its 

consequences meant that the Prize was not evaluated or awarded during the current 

year. 

 


